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Parents shall be encouraged to request a conferences with teachers at any time convenient to all parties.


Each elementary building principal shall establish a schedule for parent-teacher conferences.  Elementary conferences shall be held at least once each semester in each building.  High school conferences shall be held following the first nine week grading period.
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